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In Memoriam: Henry Christopher (1947-2024)

The Seonghwa (Memorial) Ceremony to commemorate Henry Christopher’s life will be
held Wednesday, June 26 at 4:00 pm EDT at The Washington Times Building located at 3600
New York Ave., NE Washington, DC 20002. Those unable to attend in person are invited to join



the ceremony on Zoom at https.://us02web.zoom.us/j/618147675. Passcode 2027.

It is with a sad heart that HJI announces the passing of Henry Christopher, HJI

graduate, long-time HJI staff member, and dear brother.

Henry Christopher was born on January 20, 1947, in Bayshore, New York. His parents,
Milton and Elvira Christopher, raised him along with his siblings, William and David. He

graduated from the State University of New York at Plattsburgh. Continue Reading >>

Remembering Henry Christopher (1947-2024)

By Dr. Michael Mickler, Distinguished Professor of Historical Studies

It's a joy to recall the remarkable contributions of Henry Christopher to Unification
Theological Seminary, now HJ International Graduate School for Peace and Public

Leadership, and to the wider community.

Henry had a lengthy history with the Seminary. While a Belvedere workshop trainee in



1974, he was among the first assigned to rehab the Main Building of the newly
purchased Barrytown property. | don’t know the full extent of his responsibilities, but he

mentioned once that did electrical wiring.

Four years later, in 1978, Henry entered UTS as a member of the fourth class. While a
student, he co-founded The Mid-Hudson Tide: A Community Service Newsletter which
continued for a number of years after he graduated in 1980. Previously, Henry
evidenced a talent for newsletter production when as a member of the New Hope
Singers International he sold subscriptions in New York City for the newly founded
News World. Whoever purchased a subscription from Henry also got his two-page
newsletter titled Cosmos, the West Side Subscribers Club. It contained local

information, events, and stories about the people in his subscriber’s area. Continue

Reading >>
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